
2018-07-19 Evington Ward Meeting - Housing Update

The Rowlatts Hill Neighbourhood Housing Office closed for the last time on 29 June 
2018.  A reception service is provided at St Barnabas Library on French Road, off St 
Barnabas Road.

2018-19 Environmental Budget

Gisbourne Court.Flooring 

Matting at entrances to tackle wet floors; addresses issues raised from 
Zero Tolerance Policy in relation to no door mats in communal areas.

Continuation of scheme started in 3 blocks in 2017-18.  Not yet 
commenced.  Currently sourcing new contractors.  

Harrowden/Iffley/Sandford Courts

Brick up old bin stores now the new bin areas have been created.  
Commenced week commencing 2 July 2018.

Wil also be completed at Sandford Court once the new bin areas have 
been completed (delayed as a dropped kerb is required to one of the 
bin areas).

Radstone Walk.

Fencing to tackle ASB issue to side and rear of Radstone Walk shops.  
Raised by TARA.

Should be completed this summer.

Illingworth Close

Brick up internal bin store doors.  As completed on Rowlatts Hill Road 
last year.  Increases security and fire safety.  The doors would have 
had to be replaced with fire doors. 

Work not yet commenced..


